Some or our activities and events
have included :

+ Brown Bag Lunches with
guest speakers. These
provide an opportunity for fun
and fellowship and feature
diverse programs.

+ Game Nights

+ Entertainment trips to theater
events

+ Bus trips and train rides

+ Outings to museum and local
restaurants

+ Excusions to Austin
happenings and events

+ Caribbean cruises

MEDFEST 2022 AT ST. ELIAS
ORTHODOX CHURCH

Members told us that email and
bulletin announcements were best
means of communicating although
we do use the parish website and
newsletters and to promote
upcoming events.

Recognizing that each senior adult
is an individual, we strive to be
flexible and innovative as we plan
programs and activities. Our goal is
to provide an active social calendar
of enjoyable things to do where
young-at-heart seniors can take
part and create new memories.

PRIME TIMERS are group of
parishioners over age 50—
couples, singles, widowed or
divorced who are eager to meet
others in a social setting. The
group offers activities, events,
trips and fellowship. If you're a
young-at-heart senior and want to
participate in a variety of activities
with other friendly people, this
group is for you. Join friends or
come make new ones. There are
no dues.

primetimers20@gmail.com




17-years ago St. Catherine of Siena
began a new senior ministry called
the Prime Timérs. A group of staff
members and some parishioners
felt there was a need for an

organization for age 50+ seniors to

ather in a social setting. L
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Mocktail Party

BROTHER JOEL DISCUSSING

Thus, Prime Timers came into ST CATHERHE - Bl

being. The first meeting was held

in May 2005 and featured a lasagna
lunch. Since that first luncheon,
many have joined the group. And, it
has been a wonderful journey
together.

We provide a variety of activities for
seniors who want to get together COMMUNITY FIRST! VILLAGE

PRIME TIMERS ENJOYING LUNCH
for fellowship and fun. AT THE COUNTY LINE

PROFESSOR RICHARD WILLIS

DiScUSSING “WHAT IS A VIRUS?”

FATHER RAY AND LITTLE ANGELS
SERVICE TEAM PRESENTATION

HAVING FUN AT VALENTINE BINGO






